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Attractions Guide – Guiyang 

Song's Castle in Huaxi Yelang Valley 

 

 
A castle that Mr. Song Peilun, a famous artist from Guizhou, spent 20 
years building with stones, perfectly displays the sculptures and 
potteries therein, and is now home to a number of painter's studios. 
Rich in artistic ambience, the castle is a good place to check out and 
wander around. 
 
Address: 
Song's Castle, Yelang Valley, 120 Xiandao, Huaxi District, Guiyang (100 
metres north of Huaxi Campus, Guizhou University Of Finance And 
Economics) 
 
Transportation: 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangbei Station, take Bus 808, change to Bus 
405 at Guizhou University Station, get off at Kaixin Driving School 
Station and walk for about 7 minutes. 
 
Take a 1-hour taxi ride from High Speed Rail Guiyangdong Station. 
 

Time Town Guizhou 

 

 
A 4A Tourist Attraction of China, Time Town Guizhou is one of the 
famous commercial themed districts created with traditional Ming and 
Qing Tunbao buildings. At the entrance of Time Square, there stands a 
quaint sundial, recording the important events in Guizhou's culture and 
history. You can go through an arched doorway of the Time Corridor to 
experience Tunbao culture. Guizhou Guild Hall, Guangdong & Guangxi 
Guild Hall and Jiangnan Guild Hall on Guild Hall Street offer an 
experience of the Guild Hall culture. 
 
Address: 
Junction of Baihua Road and Jinqing Road, Qingzhen, Guiyang 
 
Transportation: 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangbei Station, take Bus 802, get off at 
Baihua Road Station and walk for 2 minutes. 
 
Take a 1-hour taxi ride from High Speed Rail Guiyangdong Station. 
 

Guiyang Happy World 

 
 
 

 
Guiyang Happy World is a large scale theme park with the most 
entertaining facilities in Southwest China. The park boasts a hanging 
roller coaster known as "the king of roller coasters", a double-decker 
luxurious carousel which provides popular photo opportunities plus an 
exciting 4D cinema. Different cultural performances are offered in the 
park, including the hunting dance, the torch dance and the hula dance 
of the Indian Mayan tribe. 
 
Address: 
483 Baiyun South Road, Baiyun District, Guiyang 
 
Transportation: 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangbei Station, take Bus B236, get off at 
Baiyun Park Station and walk for 2 minutes. 
 
Take a 30-minute taxi ride from High Speed Rail Guiyangdong Station. 
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Erqi Road Snack Street 

 

 
This 400-metre food street will keep you from feeling hungry for 24 
hours a day, with nearly 80 stalls placed in an orderly fashion, offering 
traditional local food from nine different locations. Try the famous 
Chang Wang Noodle, Qingyan pig's feet, Huaxi beef rice noodle and 
The Bean Curd in Love all at once! 
 
Address: 
Erqi Road Snack Street, Nanming District, Guiyang 
 
Transportation: 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangbei Station, take Metro Line 1, get off at 
Guiyang Railway Station and walk for about 7 minutes. 
 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangdong Station, take Bus 272, get off at 
Guiyang Railway Station and walk for about 9 minutes. 
 

Jiaxiu Pavilion 

 

 
A 3A Tourist Attraction of China, the pavilion has stood on the Wan'ao 
alum stone in the Nanming River of Guiyang for four hundred years. 
The three-storey, three-eave and four-corner spire structure is unique 
in the history of ancient Chinese architecture. The night view is 
especially beautiful when the lights are on. 
 
Address: 
8 Cuiwei Lane, Nanming District, Guiyang 
 
Transportation: 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangbei Station, take Metro Line 1, get off at 
Zhongshan West Road Station and walk for about 23 minutes. 
 
From High Speed Rail Guiyangdong Station, take Bus 272, get off at 
Huguolukou Station and walk for about 10 minutes. 
 

 

 


